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From: John Stieger [mailto:jastieger@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 11:49 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Duke Central Corridor Pipeline
 
I am writing to comment on case number 16-253-GA-BTX.
 
My family lives at 9835 Catalpa Woods Court in Blue Ash OH. The Duke Central Corridor
project as proposed would run very near my home and the schools my children attend. I have
attended several information sessions and I have yet to be convinced of any public benefit to
this project. Therefore please note my opposition.
 
Thank you for your work protecting our home and schools.
 
Regards,
John Stieger
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